Stan Moffett

I am very much in favor of this program. Will certainly increase costs of batteries, bit that's OK.
We need to do more to ensure that batteries don't end up on our landfills or alongside our roads.
I would also like to see a statewide program for aluminum cans, glass and plastic bottles.
Thanks much!



